
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
December 8, 2005 
 
 
 

Via E-Mail and U.S. Mail 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-051281 – Terry Avenue Building Sale II 
 Amendments 1-6 to the Qwest Corporation’s Petition for Approval of 

Amended Agreement  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On November 16, 2005, Qwest filed a petition for approval of the Seventh Amended 
Agreement regarding the transfer and sale of the 1915 Terry Avenue Building.  Staff has 
requested that we provide copies of the first six amendments, which we have enclosed.  Staff 
also asked for information on the purchaser’s name change.  In response to that request we 
have attached a document confirming the buyer’s name change.  Please let me know if you 
need additional information or have any questions regarding the attached. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
 
 


	Via E-Mail and U.S. Mail

